
From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/23/2017 12:21:27 PM
Subject: FW: Endangered Person Notification System

FYI… he will be there at 2:00. Will write a couple of bullets and drop off on my way to Gressette.
 
hp
 
From: Kulmala, Teddy [mailto:tkulmala@thestate.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 12:15 PM
 
To: Page, Hank 
Subject: Re: Endangered Person Notification System
 
Yes sir, that will work just fine. I'll be there at 2 p.m.
 
Thank you!
 
Teddy
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